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PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR

TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube
channel Lunabroadcast1831. If there is no TV access, please read this
Daily Bulletin to your class. Mahalo!

Updated mask guideline: The Hawai'i State Department of Education
(HIDOE) will be updating its COVID-19 safety protocols to make outdoor
masking at public school campuses and HIDOE facilities optional for
students, faculty and staff, effective March 9, 2022. Indoor masking will
continue to be required.

Seniors: Ticket sales for the Senior Prom will be starting today in Ms.
Ellis’ room during lunch till April 14th. Pricing is $65 from today till
April 1st, $70 from April 4th to the 8th, $75 from April 11th to April
14th. Please note that April 14th is the last day to pay! Payment must
be cash only and it is non-refundable. Mahalo!

Seniors, here is your senior prom court! Congratulations to all!

Prom Queen:Amy Khoang
Prom King: Cruz Cosner

Princesses: Jadyn Neary
Prince CarlDave Salem

Princess Tricia Pascua
Prince Nephi Hong

Princess Audrey Cacal
Prince Shayden Agapay

Princess Maile Cacal
Prince Koli Latu

The Lahainaluna High School Band and Choir presents their annual
Spring Concert this Sunday, April 3, 2022 6:00pm at Jimmie H. Greig

Gymnasium. The groups performing are the Jazz Band, Concert Choir,
Symphonic Band, and Concert Band. Admission is free and there is no
limit of people attending. Mask is required and Live streaming is
available. Mahalo!

SENIORS: Just a reminder to order your cap and gown by Monday,
April 4th. Expect to pay $95.50. No orders are allowed after this date.
Online is the only way to order your cap and gown. Please check your
email for the information of how to order online and other

information. Please see Ms. Ellis in room H103 with any questions or
concerns. Mahalo!

MPD Teen Academy: Do you dream of becoming a law enforcement
officer? If so, the Maui Police Department is holding their 6th annual
Teen Academy. The 1st session is from June 13th to June 24th. The
second session is from July 11th to July 22nd. The academy is designed
to broaden a student’s understanding of a law enforcement career. The
academy will be limited to 10 to 12 students from ages 14 to 18.
Students must be able to participate in various physical activities
without limitations. In addition, a copy of the student’s last report card
is required. You need a minimum 2.0 GPA. Students will go through an
application process including an oral interview. Apply by April 15, 2022.
Contact information is on the school website. Mahalo!

CLUB CHATTER:

Best buddies: Just a reminder that we have a meeting today at
the tables outside the cafeteria during lunch period see you
there!

Bible Club: We have a meeting today at K-103 during lunch. See
you there!

GSA club: Just a reminder that we have our meeting at Boarders
field today during lunch. Hope to see everyone there!

SPORTS SHORTS:

Congratulations to our water polo team as they defeated
Kamehameha Schools Maui by the score of 17-7 yesterday
at Kihei Aquatic Center. High Scorers were Maile Cacal with
7 goals, Puliki Rogers with 5 goals, Zhi Clark with 2, Maurii
Niles, Anuhea Naki and Healani Kanekoa with 1 goal each.

| mua Lahainaluna!

Good luck to our baseball team as they face King Kekaulike
High School at 3:30pm today at Iron Maehara Stadium.
Online Tickets for this game are available so check out our
school website. Mahalo and Imua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Mini Pancakes, Mixed Fruit, Craisins. Lunch: Sloppy Joe, Wedge Fries, Green Salad, Pog Slushie, Fresh
Fruit. Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors are:
Cattbrie Dickie, Dawson Doan, Lydia Dudoit, Denver Duque, Taylor Eldredge, Cuahutemoc Espinosa Reyes. **Just
a reminder that students can only have 1 breakfast and 1 lunch for free. Additional breakfast or lunch needs to

be purchased from their meal account.
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